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Notification of Dive Fishery Management Assessment Rate Change 
 

On August 25, 2020, the Alaska Department of Fish and Game reviewed and approved the election 
by the Southeast Alaska Regional Dive Fisheries Association to change the Dive Fishery 
Management Assessment (AS 43.76) on sea cucumbers harvested with dive gear in Southeast Alaska 
Management Area A from 3% to 1%. The rate change becomes effective on October 1, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Fish Group by phone at 907.269.6620 or 
email at dor.tax.fishexcise@alaska.gov. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
The Fish Group 


